
Hope: An Advent Retreat 
Retreat in a Bag 

 
Led by Rev Karen Le Mouton and Rev Barbara Pettitt. 

Karen and Barbara are planning to lead an Advent Retreat based 
at Bamber Bridge. (subject to any further lock down information) 

There will be four session of one hour (or less) with grab bags for 
continued reflection at home. 

For those who feel they want to participate but not come into a 
building there will be bags that can be used at home. 
 
The meetings will be at:  10.30 - 11.30am or 7.30 - 8.30pm 
 
Wednesday 25th November   
  
Wednesday 2nd December 
 
Wednesday 9th December   
 
Wednesday 16th December 
 
We need to know how many people would like to attend (limited 
to 30 people) and how many people would like a retreat at home 
bag. 
 
Please contact: 
Karen Le Mouton 01772323818 email Karen 
 
Or Barbara Pettitt 07784791287 email Barbara 
 

Please respond by 6th November. Thank you. 
If you leave a message, please indicate if you wish to attend 

morning, evening or have a bag at home. 

mailto:karenlemouton@gmail.com
mailto:barbarapettitt@yahoo.com

